
 

 
16th December 2019 

What’s going on this week?  

 
A family getting into the festive spirit had their celebrations dulled when they were told by some 
of their neighbours to take down their Christmas decorations until closer to the 25th December. 
Claudia and Nick Simonis put up their decorations on the 1st November. Three days later, the couple 
received a letter from a local homeowners' association informing them that it was too soon to put 
up the decorations and requesting that they “please remove the snowman until closer to the 
festive period”. The couple ignored the letter and left their decorations as they were. 
 Things to talk about at home… 

 

 Are there times of the year when you choose to decorate your home or room?  
 Do you think that it’s fair to complain about a neighbour’s external decorations? Why? 
 Do you think the family were right to ignore the request to take their decorations down? 

Please note any interesting thoughts or comments here… 
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Share your thoughts and read the opinions of others on our discussion board: www.picture-news.co.uk/discuss 

 


